17-0794

Sonja Birr

To: | Greg Minikel
Subject:  RE: Items for August PI Comm, Meeting

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 11:40 AM

To: Sonja Birr

Cc: Dan Koski

Subject: Items for August PI Comm. Meeting

I would like to add an item for the Waldo Blvd. Viaduct (N. 23" to Fleetwood Dr.) and the possibility of paving a thin
layer (1-1/2”) of asphalt on the eastbound lanes. There is approx. 900 ft. west of the bridge and 800 ft. east of the
bridge. 1,700 ft. by 25 ft. = 4,722 SY. At 1.5” avg. thickness, this equates to approx. 425 tons. Assuming $90/Ton we are
looking at $38,250. If we only repaved the west side (southwest quadrant) it would be about 225 Tons at $90/Ton
would be $20,250.




